Commonwealth Edison

One First National Plaza. Chicago, lliinois

Address Reply to- Post Office Box 767
Chicago, lllinois 60690

June 6, 1980

M, Harold R, Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washinaton, DC 20555

Subject: 2Zion Station Units 1 and 2
Proposed Change to Facility
Operating License YNos, DPR-39
and DPR-4%
NRC Docket Nog, 50-295 and 50-304

Dear Mr ., Denton:

The enclosed check for $4,400,00 was inadvertently left of
the package submitted June 3, 1980,

Sincerely yours,

R. Pienta
Nuclear Licensing

Enclosure
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